
 
Summary of TSA Council meeting held on 24th January 2018 
 
 

 Unique visitors to TSA’s website increased by 30% in 2017 

 Nine Membership Applications are currently being processed 

 Membership stands at 183 companies 

 New Terms & Conditions are now available in the Members Area of the website 

 A social media marketing seminar being held on 22nd February at The Survey School is 
almost full 

 TSA’s Health & Safety Seminar will be held on 14th March – full details and the invitation 
to register will be sent out in a few weeks 

 TSA has received good press coverage following the Conference in November in 
Swindon 

 TSA will shortly be announcing a brand new initiative to assist members who have 
suffered survey equipment theft 

 A draft agenda has been agreed for TSA’s AGM on 18th April – put the date in your 
diaries! 

 Level 3 Diploma Assessors are currently being trained and almost 150 people have 
registered for the qualification.  TSA continues to work with CSCS to iron out many of the 
problems that people have been having obtaining CSCS cards. 

 Members have been asked to contribute their thoughts to TSA’s Business Plan – the 
questionnaire will be extended 

 RICS have offered to fund a prize at The Survey School Graduation Day in July 2018 

 As previously reported The Geospatial Apprenticeship Standards and Assessment plans 
have all been approved by government.  No delivery partners have been found as yet.   

 TSA’s group on LinkedIn currently has over 3,670 members and is open to non-
members. TSA also has over 2,700 followers on Twitter (@surveyassoc).  

 


